

ARCHDIOCESE OF BOSTON

2121 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE BRIGHTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02135-3193 (617) 254-0100 FAX (617) 783-2947

April 29, 1997

The Reverend Richard A. Buntel 22 Buckman Drive P.O. Box 162 Chelmsford, MA 01824

Dear Father Buntel:

Some time ago you received from me a letter inviting you to make an appointment to discuss your future plans and the intention of the Archdiocese of Boston to provide a residence for priests who fit into the category of being on Administrative Leave. I asked that you make an appointment with my office so that we could discuss that on a one to one basis.

It has come to my attention that my office has not heard from you and therefore there has been no appointment set up by you so that we can move in the right direction on this issue. I am writing, therefore, to you at this time to ask you once again to make an appointment to come to my office as soon as possible.

I am retaining your stipend for the month of May in my office. You may pick this up when you come to meet with me.

With my prayers and best wishes, I am

Yours in Christ,

The Most Reverend William Murphy

Moderator of the Curia

dsr